
June 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Thursday, June 25th is the final day for students at Bayside Middle School.  The most important
function of the day is to distribute report cards.  If you wish to have your child’s report card mailed
to you,  please be sure to provide your  child's  teacher  with a  self-addressed,  stamped ($1.34)
envelope [9” X 12”], otherwise report cards will remain in the office for you to pick up in early July
or late August.

Report cards and class activities will be finished by 10:00 am.  The rest of the day, the students will
be involved in classroom and school preparation/clean-up work.  In the past, we have had a great
number of students bring notes to be dismissed early on this day.  If you wish your child to be
dismissed  at  approximately  10:00 am on June 25th,  please  complete  and return  the Early
Dismissal form to your child’s homeroom teacher.  Please note: students who have permission to
leave at 10:00 MUST leave the school grounds at that time.

NOTE:  Buses will  NOT be available at 10:00—school buses will run at their regularly scheduled
times in the afternoon.  Written permission is necessary in order to dismiss your young person
early ― phone calls or faxes WILL NOT be accepted as we don't know who has called or sent the fax
and the safety of your child is paramount.  

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Return this portion to your child’s homeroom teacher.

I give permission for __________________________ of Division _____ to be dismissed at 10:00 am
on Thursday, June 25, 2015.

Options for 10:00 dismissal are as follows…

My child will: walk home.

be picked up.

go to the home of _____________________________.

Print Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________________


